
 

  

 

          

  

 

 
 
                                      
           19th May 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Our new community garden, ‘The King’s Patch’ is looking fabulous.  Mrs Newbrook and our 
gardeners are doing a great job at tending to the seedlings.  We are looking forward to 
sharing the salad, vegetables, and herbs with you when they grow.  
 
Egg-citing news! 
Lots of ‘egg’-citement in Foundation this week. Nine eggs and an incubator arrived in school 
on Monday and when the children arrived in school on Wednesday morning, three of the 
eggs had hatched!  The children have been fascinated with watching the chicks grow. 
 
Let’s Dine 
On Wednesday 24th May, parents/carers of Year 4 pupils are invited to come into school 
and dine with their child.  So far, we have had a great uptake with over 30 guests who have 
signed up. 
 
Parking 
When dropping off and collecting your child please avoid parking in the yellow bays outside 
the Day Centre, Southwood. Areas around the building need to be kept clear so that 
wheelchair users have adequate space when getting in and out of vehicles.  Please can you 
also be mindful of people accessing and leaving the building.   
 
Water bottles 
A reminder that children should not be bringing fizzy drinks or energy drinks to school.  To 
avoid confusion, please can we ask that children avoid bringing water to school in a fizzy 
drink or energy drink bottle too.  Thank you for your support with this matter. 
 
Kids for a £1 activities back for May half term 
With the brighter, warmer weather hopefully on the way families wanting to make the most 
of the outdoors can hire a bike and helmet for just £1 from Telford Bike Hub in Telford Town 
Park. Adventure golf and disc golf are all back open for the season too.  
Residents will need a Telford Loyalty Card to book sessions. Activities can be booked 7 
days in advance (with the exception of swimming) to help ensure you get your guaranteed 
slots. Click the link below for further information: 
https://www.telfordandwrekinleisure.co.uk/kidsforaquid 
 
I hope you have a lovely weekend, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Osborne 
Headteacher 
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